State of Louisiana

JOHN BEL EDWARDS
GOVERNOR

August 29, 2023

Matthew Jewell

St. Charles Parish Government
PO Box 302

Hahnville, LA 70057

RE: LaGov No. 2000777346
“Construction of the Montz Pump Station No. 1 Project (PO-0200 ”

Dear Mr. Jewell:

Enclosed for your records is a fully executed copy of the contract for the above
referenced project reflecting the approval of CPRA. This serves as your official notice to
proceed under the terms of the contract.

The Agency will not consider payments which exceed the approved maximum
contract amount or for work performed before or after the contract term except through
written amendment prior to the expiration date of the contract. No amendment shall be
effective unless it is in writing in accordance with Article XV entitled Amendments.

Prompt invoicing and reporting is necessary for project monitoring and shall be submitted
on form Request for Disbursement (Attachment C of the contract).

Should you have any questions, please contact the Contract Manager at (225) 342-6750.

Sincerely,

Kayla Causey
Coastal Resources Program Manager

Enclosure

c: Travis Byland, Contract Manager
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